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             School Lottery 
 

Wow, we have now sold 109 tickets!  
 

Join our School Lottery and be in with a 
chance of winning some great prizes each 
week, as well as the chance to win 
£25,000!!  The deal this month is to win a 
Nintendo Mega Switch bundle full of 
goodies.  
 
Please support our School and join at 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk. 
 
Just £1 a week will make such a 
difference to our school – Thank you! 
 

WINNER THIS WEEK: 
Mr Balfe - £31.30 

 

 
 
 
 
After a challenging year for everyone in 
our school family, we want to take this 
opportunity to thank all our parents for all 
the support you have given to our school . 
 
We hope the children enjoyed our final 
week, there were plenty of activities to 
keep them entertained! We have also had 
our half term of Fun Day Fridays that we 
have enjoyed immensely. 
 
Thank you for supporting us with our 
Christmas raffles, bottle stall, cakes, 
sweets and our mini Christmas Fair. 
 
The winning hampers have gone to: 
 

 Nora B 

 Rebecca E 

 Mason G 

 Pippa W 

 Harrison R 
 
We hope you all have a safe and restful 
Christmas break. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on  

Monday 4th January 2021 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid cases over Christmas 
 

In the unlikely event of a pupil developing 
symptoms on Saturday 19th or Sunday 20th    
December, please arrange for a test and 
inform school by email if the test is positive. 
 
Please email school at: 
culcheth_primary@warrington.gov.uk 
 
School will then contact the affected 
classes to allow them to self isolate, if 
required.  Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Key Stage 2 Playground 

 

We are absolutely delighted to announce 
that Sedulo, a North-West headquartered 
business advisory/accountancy practice 
(owned by one of our parents, Leyton 
Jeffs), has made an incredibly generous 
donation to allow us to buy a brand new 
play zone for KS2 

 

 

The school council chose the final design. 
We are all really excited to see the finished 
product. 

A huge thank you to 

 

Parent Pay 

Please ensure your ParentPay account is 
fully up-to-date and all balances are cleared 
to cover lunch and snack.   
 
You must also remember to book your 
child’s lunch request in advance before we 
retrun in January. Thanks 
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